Ash Morton-Adair

From: Nick Whittington

Sent: Friday, 14 January 2022 1:34 pm

To: Ash Morton-Adair

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Proposed District Plan - Council memorandum - request to amend the PDP hearing

schedule from HS5 onwards [MC-DMS.FID3522075]

Dear Ash,

Kainga Ora has no comments on the Council’s memorandum. It does not oppose the timetable amendments for HS 5
and 6.

Kind regards,
Nick

Nick Whittington
Partner

mc.co.nz

MC is a 100% vaccinated workplace.
Vaccine passes required.





